~ Dear Mr..Kiema:glz

STATE OF WASHINGTON
" DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

Northwest Regional Office o 31 90 160th Avenue SE o Bellevue, Washmgton 98008-5452 ° (425) 649-7000

O'ct(')ber 16, 2006_

CERTIFIED MAIL
7005 1820 0004 5364 3264

Mr. Kevin E. Kiernan, P.E.

King County Solid Waste Division ~

Department of Natural Resodrces and Parks ' /
King Street Center '

201 South Jackson Street, Suite 701

Seattle, WA 98104 3855

‘RE: Determination of Potentially Liable Person Status

On August 31, 2006, the Department of Ecology (Ecology) sent you written notice
regarding your proposed status as a Potentially Liable Person (PLP) for a release of
hazardous substances at the following site:

- Name: South Park Landfill

Address: 8100 & 8200 2™ Avenue South, Seattle

County Assessor’s Parcel Numbers 3224049005, 7328400005
" Facility/Site No 2180 '

The 30-day comment perlod on this prehmmary notice expired on October 5, 2006.

We have received your written notice accepting liability for the Site. Based on the
information available to date, Ecology finds that credible evidence exists which supports
your status as a PLP for the reIease at South Park Landfill. On the basis of this finding,
Ecology has determined that you are a Potenhally Liable Person with regard to South
Park Landﬁll :

Your rights and responsibilities as a PLP are outlined in Chapter 70.105D RCW, and
WAC 173-340. Ecology's site manager for the facility, Brian Sato, will contact you with
information about how Ecology intends to proceed with the cleanup at this site.
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If you have any questions regarding thJs notice, please contact Brian Sato at (425) 649-
7265.

| 'Sincerely, \f

" Steven M. Alexander .
Section Manager
Toxics Cleanup Program
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ce: Kathryn Kiilinger, King County Prosecuting Attorney’s Office
Melissa Rourke, Attorney General’s Office -
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